
During these challenging times, CDMRP remains committed to continuing its proud tradition of 
incorporating consumer perspectives into our research application review process.  We 
understand that COVID-19 has affected consumer involvement in our processes, and we are 
leveraging virtual environments in order to continue and even bolster participation in our 
review process. 
 
Consumers selected to participate on our peer and programmatic review panels should 
coordinate with our Consumer Reviewer Administrator team (Consumers@CDMRP.org) to 
identify how we can best facilitate your involvement.  CDMRP will continually update our 
website with the latest news and updates. 
 
I encourage everyone to continue to make safety and wellness a priority during this time.  
CDMRP remains dedicated to our professionals who work tirelessly towards our mission of 
responsibly managing collaborative research that discovers, develops, and delivers health care 
solutions for Service Members, Veterans and the American public. 
 
Stay safe! 
 
COL Sarah B. Goldman 
Director, CDMRP 
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